From:

To:

Subject: RE: Draft Trademark Regulations

From:

Sent: July-06-17 8:19 AM

To: Cc:

Subject: RE: Draft Trademark Regulations

Dear Ms. Rowden,

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your comments and feedback on the proposed amendments to the *Trade-marks Regulations*.

Your input is important to us and as such, we will review all submissions in order to further develop the Regulations.

We invite you to visit CIPO's website and to follow us on Twitter and LinkedIn for the latest updates.

From:

Sent: July-05-17 7:34 PM

To:

Subject: Draft Trademark Regulations

## Dear all

I spoke last week to Mr. Pierre, and noted that we'd compiled a list of apparent typographical errors in the Draft Regulations relating to the *Trademarks Act*. While we will be making separate submissions re the Draft itself, Mr. Pierre suggested that we send this list to you this week.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this list.

Regards, Cynthia

## Cynthia Rowden, Partner | Bereskin & Parr LLP

Direct: 416.957.1617 | Fax: 416.361.1398 | <u>crowden@bereskinparr.com</u>

This e-mail and any attachments may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient and appear to have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately and then delete all copies from your computer system. Any unauthorized use, copying or further distribution is prohibited. Please also note that if you send us e-mails containing time-sensitive or important instructions, you should ensure that receipt has been timely acknowledged in view of the potential for misdirection or inadvertent interception. Thank you.